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1 message

Daniel Luna <daniel.luna@lacity.org>

PomaH Ximen <khimei.roman@gmail.com> Sat, Oct 14, 2023 at 12:48 AM

Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@]lacity.org

To: Gerald.gubatan@lacity.org, councilmember.kevindeleon@]lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org,
cd10@lacity.org, councilmember.yaroslavsky@lacity.org, councilmember.lee@lacity.org, councilmember.padilla@lacity.org,
albizael.delvalle@lacity.org, hakeem.parke-davis@lacity.org, dylan.sittig@lacity.org, dan.rosales@lacity.org,
Alexandra.leard@lacity.org, lamont.cobb@lacity.org, nayda.cantabrana@lacity.org

Cc: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson

Chair, Planning and Land Use Management Committee
200 N. Main St., Room 450

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: The Rendon Hotel // 2053-2055 E. 7*" St

Dear Honorable Chair,

My name is Roman Khimei and | am writing to share my support for the Rendon Hotel project.

I am a longtime friend of Ralph and Maria Ziman and know firsthand how passionate they are about art and the arts community in
Los Angeles. This project is the ultimate demonstration of their long-term commitment to supporting the Arts District. In addition to
their own artistic careers, they have organized numerous fundraisers for community-based art organizations in Los Angeles, which |
have attended. These Art At The Rendon events have raised over $138,000 for organizations such as Inner-City Arts, Cornerstone
Theater Company, the Brady Campaign, Institute of Contemporary Art Los Angeles (ICA LA), and Art Share L.A.. Knowing Maria
and Ralph, these efforts are just the beginning.

If this project is approved, | have full confidence that they will be able to advance their goals of supporting equitable arts education
and ensuring arts institutions have the financial stability to operate for years to come.

If you can’t already tell, Maria and Ralph care deeply about art and the Arts District community. When | learned that they chose to
rebuild the affordable units at the El Sol Hotel, and bought the building without any governmental funding, | was not surprised. The
Zimans are community leaders who are willing to do whatever it takes to help the greatest number of people.

Out of all the people to propose a hotel in the Arts District, the City of Los Angeles should consider itself lucky that Ralph and Maria
are the husband-and-wife team to do it. They are artists, community members, and deeply passionate advocates for the long-
term prosperity of art in Los Angeles. | feel grateful to call them friends, and | sincerely hope that you support the Zimans
in this wonderful effort.

Thank you and please approve the project.

Respectfully submitted,

Roman Khimei
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